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Quote Request – Arlington Heights Glass Block Removal and Replacement 
(Revised) 

ADDENDUM NO. 3 
 
 
This addendum issued March 11, 2025, becomes in its entirety a part of the Quote Request as is fully set 
forth herein: 
 
Item 1: This revised addendum replaced the original in its entirety.   
 
Item 2: Q: The information that was relayed in your specs for the glass block - What you 
have there now is a Pittsburgh Corning VUE pattern and a Pittsburgh Corning LX pattern stripe to 
obscure the landings.  That’s not important to us since we know what it is.  What is important is this 
going to require a 45, 60 or 90 Fire rating opening since this is an escape stairwell?  I didn’t see that in 
the information. 
  A: The proposals requested in this procurement are part of the agency's 
maintenance plan; therefore, this project is classified as a maintenance project. The contractor 
shall replace only broken or damaged glass blocks in each one of the stairwells with those that are 
equal to or similar to the existing blocks.  The existing glass blocks are not marked or identified as 
fire-rated. 
 
Item 3: The due date, time and location remain unchanged at March 18, 2025 at 10:00 a.m. Bids 
should be emailed to kathleen.obringer@hacp.org   
 

END OF ADDENDUM NO. 3 
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